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Ben Kraja, District Ranger at 390 N 100 E, Pleasant Grove, UT 84062. 

 

 

 

I am commenting on behalf  of the Yellowstone to Uintas Connection.  We  are a 501c3 organization located in

Paris, Idaho.

 

 

 

The link to your webpage did not provide a means of submitting  a comment, at least I was unable to find it.  So I

am sending this note instead.

 

 

 

We are  opposed  to the reconstruction as buildings, even old ones are  not representative of wilderness.   If  this

goes ahead, it will just result in more exploitation of wilderness with this as precedent.

 

 

 

We have spent years documenting degradation of wilderness areas in Utah from various uses.  Wilderness

should remain natural with no sign of human "trammeling" which this reconstruction is.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

 

 

John Carter, President

 

Yellowstone to Uintas Connection
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